
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17 September 2010 
            
Newsletter No 3 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration AssemblyCelebration AssemblyCelebration AssemblyCelebration Assembly    
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 20 September 2010.  Parents are welcome to attend. 
 

Damion Batchelor     NurseryDamion Batchelor     NurseryDamion Batchelor     NurseryDamion Batchelor     Nursery    
For settling well into class 

 

Anaya Thompson   RWAnaya Thompson   RWAnaya Thompson   RWAnaya Thompson   RW    
For cutting out her name 

and sticking it in the correct 
order 

Jasmine Madier   RGJasmine Madier   RGJasmine Madier   RGJasmine Madier   RG    
For painting her name 

independently 

Tatenda Machiridza   1BTatenda Machiridza   1BTatenda Machiridza   1BTatenda Machiridza   1B    
For working really hard during 
literacy lessons and settling into 

her new school 

Chloe Sutton   1/2HChloe Sutton   1/2HChloe Sutton   1/2HChloe Sutton   1/2H    
For an excellent 

contribution to our class 
discussion about self 

portraits 

Anika Sowan   2SAnika Sowan   2SAnika Sowan   2SAnika Sowan   2S    
For working hard in literacy 
sharing good ideas and 
presenting her work 

beautifully 
Deepika Chumber   3LDeepika Chumber   3LDeepika Chumber   3LDeepika Chumber   3L    

For having confidence to work 
independently in maths 

Halimah Habed   3/4MWHalimah Habed   3/4MWHalimah Habed   3/4MWHalimah Habed   3/4MW    
For working hard in all 
lessons and making a 
good start to Year 4 

Aishah Bi   4WAishah Bi   4WAishah Bi   4WAishah Bi   4W    
For settling quickly into her 

new school 

Ellen Nembhard   5BEllen Nembhard   5BEllen Nembhard   5BEllen Nembhard   5B    
For showing great determination 

in maths lessons 

Cree James   5/6SCree James   5/6SCree James   5/6SCree James   5/6S    
For neat and accurate 

maths work 

Simon Chin   6SHSimon Chin   6SHSimon Chin   6SHSimon Chin   6SH    
For a vast improvement in the 
presentation of his work in a 

short period of time 

 
Weekly CertificatesWeekly CertificatesWeekly CertificatesWeekly Certificates    
Lining Up 6SH 
Spick and Span RW 
Attendance 5/6S 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to RG Runners up - 2S 
    
Kind and Thoughtful Kind and Thoughtful Kind and Thoughtful Kind and Thoughtful PPPPersonersonersonerson    
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 20 September 2010. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
    
    
    
 

    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    

KS1KS1KS1KS1    KS2KS2KS2KS2    
Domingo Robinson     2SDomingo Robinson     2SDomingo Robinson     2SDomingo Robinson     2S    

For helping another child to 
use the Maths resources 
without being asked. 

Mariam Mohammed   5BMariam Mohammed   5BMariam Mohammed   5BMariam Mohammed   5B    
For lending another child 
her footwear so he could 
play football during a trip. 



    
P.E. TimetableP.E. TimetableP.E. TimetableP.E. Timetable    
Below is a timetable for P.E. lessons for this year. Please can you ensure that appropriate P.E. kit is 
in school on your child’s P.E. days. 
Nursery:  Tuesday & Wednesday 
RW:         Monday 
RG:          Wednesday 
1B:            Tuesday & Thursday 

1/2H:   Monday & Thursday 
2S:      Tuesday & Wednesday 
3L:       Monday &Tuesday 
3/4MW:  Wednesday & Thursday 

4W:  Monday & Tuesday 
5B:    Wednesday & Friday 
5/6S:  Monday & Tuesday 
6SH:Tuesday & Wednesday 

 
Before & After School Club PlayworkerBefore & After School Club PlayworkerBefore & After School Club PlayworkerBefore & After School Club Playworker    
A vacancy has become available for a Before & After School Club Playworker starting in September 
2010. Our Before & After School Club is looking for a suitably experienced person who enjoys 
working and caring for children.  A Criminal Record Bureau check is a requirement of the role. The 
hours are 3½ hours per day, 8:00am to 9:00am and 3:30pm to 6:00pm.  You must have achieved 
NVQ Level 3 in Childcare. Application forms can be collected from the school office. 
    
Adult CoursesAdult CoursesAdult CoursesAdult Courses    ----    Mrs BainsMrs BainsMrs BainsMrs Bains    
The English course which is equivalent to a GCSE level once completed is now on in the bungalow 
every Monday 9:15am - 11:15am. 
The Childcare Level 2 course will be starting on Thursday 23 September 2010 from 9:15 - 3:15pm. If 
you are interested please come along. 
The Maths course has still to be arranged. 
 
Attendance & PunctualityAttendance & PunctualityAttendance & PunctualityAttendance & Punctuality    
It is a new start to an academic year so regular attendance is essential, as well as being punctual. 
School starts at 8.55am and children should be lined up in the playground ready to be collected by 
their class teacher (Reception children to line up by the main entrance). This helps the children have 
a good start to the day and helps with security measures. 
 
ParkingParkingParkingParking    
If Parents/Carers persist If Parents/Carers persist If Parents/Carers persist If Parents/Carers persist in blocking resident’s access in Trinity Way then they could lose the right to in blocking resident’s access in Trinity Way then they could lose the right to in blocking resident’s access in Trinity Way then they could lose the right to in blocking resident’s access in Trinity Way then they could lose the right to 
park outside the school.  Police Officers will be doing spot checks on a regular basis.park outside the school.  Police Officers will be doing spot checks on a regular basis.park outside the school.  Police Officers will be doing spot checks on a regular basis.park outside the school.  Police Officers will be doing spot checks on a regular basis.    
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher   


